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The fig tree with no fruit. 
See story on the back of 
this bulletin. 
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          Chapter # 108 
 

Website 
www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  
Charitable Donation Number 
       11918-6757-RR0001 
 
 
 

    
 Office and Mailing Address  

 3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

 
 

Today’s Readings 
     First Reading: Exodus 3:1-8, 13-15 
     Psalm # 103 
    Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 10:1-6, 10-12 
    Gospel: Luke 13:1-9 
Next Sunday – March 10th – Fourth Sunday of Lent “C” 
    First reading: Joshua 5:9, 10-12 
    Psalm # 34 
    Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 5:17-21 
    Gospel: Luke 15:1-3, 11-32 
______________________________________________________ 
 

On February 28th, we were six people at the noon Mass for 
Benedict XIV.  Connie was sick so Father Matthew got the homily 
and other papers and was able to “interpret” for us. Many thanks, 
Father Matthew. 
 

Benedict XVI is now being called “His holiness Benedict XVI, Pope 
Emeritus”.   He slept well and is now praying, listening to music and 
reading.   Let us pray for the Cardinals who will be meeting together 
tomorrow in Rome.   It is important to pray for the election of the 
new Pope and that the Cardinals may be guided by the Holy Spirit. 
 

Wednesday, March 6th – Father Matthew will be available for      
confessions for the Deaf at St. Theresa’s  Parish from 9:00 A.M. to 
9:00 P.M.  All the churches will have confessions on this day. It is 
an excellent way to prepare for Easter, the greatest feast of the 
Church Year.   
 

Sunday, March 17th- St. Patrick’s Day - The Providence     
Associates will have their annual luncheon for St. Mark’s in #196. 
There is no need to bring any food on this day as everything will be 
provided by the Providence Associates. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR – May 24-26 – We will have a 
Weekend Retreat with a deaf priest, Father Paul Zirimenya from 
San Francisco, California.  (He was born in Africa.) This retreat 
will take place in Room # 196 as the Providence Renewal 
Centre is all booked up for that whole weekend.        

      MARCH 3, 2013    

     THIRD SUNDAY  

        OF LENT “C”                 
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